## Scoil Bhride

Clara Co Offaly Roll No: 13118U



Monday June 29th.

Dear Parents.

As we come to the end of this school year we remember with fondness Fr. Paddy Keary who spent 14 years as Chairperson of Scoil Bhríde Board of Management and contributed so much to our school community during that time. Please see our Appreciation on the school website: www.sbclara.com We extend our condolences to his entire church Community, his family and friends.

- As a mark of respect to Fr. Paddy we have postponed our ice-cream day to Wednesday and hope all the pupils will be able to come at the same time as we had planned for Monday. We will send a reminder of times to you.
- We have established a Covid-19 Response Team in the school and we will continue to
  work over the holidays and will be in touch when we receive final guidelines from the
  government. We will be planning very carefully to bring our children back to school
  safely.
- We have decided not to issue the **booklists** yet as we want to wait until we know what shape our return to school will take in September. We may have to make significant changes to how we normally do things but please be assured that we will be in touch as soon as we can with updates.
- We will also be trying to keep to a minimum all of the items children bring in to school each day so for now the advice is not to buy anything until you get the booklists. They will contain as much information as possible then.
- The Department of Education has also announced that School Meals can be continued for the weeks over the Summer. We will be planning this and letting you know details over the next few days.

The following is the list of class teachers for the new school year.

Junior Infants	Leanne Scully
Senior Infants	Shirley Hensey
First Class	Sinéad Maxwell
Second Class	Deirdre Wynne
Third Class	Rebecca Lynch
Fourth Class	Triona O'Lone
Fifth Class	Sinéad Rosney
Sixth Class	Fiona Duffy

If you have any queries please email the school at office@sbclara.ie and we will get back to you. For now have a good summer.

We thank you all for the tremendous support we received over the last few difficult months and we compliment all of you on the way you adapted so well to a very challenging time for all of us.

Nora Kavanagh and Staff Scoil Bhríde

Principal: Nora Kavanagh Phone: 057 93 31483 Email: office@sbclara.ie
Deputy Principal: Sandra Grennan Website: www.sbclara.com Facebook: Scoil Bhríde Girls NS